
 
At St Mary’s we believe that it is possible for ordinary people to choose to be extraordinary! 

  
    

 
  
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Learning through faith 
 
 

Address: St. Mary’s C.E. Primary Academy 
Spenbrook Road, Burnley  

BB12 9JP 
Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 

Date: 13th September 2021 
      

     
Gryffindor Reward Morning 

Dear Parents,  
 
Gryffindor were last year’s winning house with a massive total of 5222 house points. As their 
reward, they have requested a film morning with treats. This will take place on Friday 24th 
September.  
 
The film they have chosen to watch is 'Toy Story', which is a PG. This means that we will have 
to have parental consent. If you are happy for your child to watch the film, please submit the 
below form by 17th September.  
 
At the interval, the children have requested donuts, lemonade or juice and popcorn. Please 
could you let us know on the form below if your child has any allergies to the aforementioned 
treats. 
 
On the day of the film, please will you send your child into school in comfy clothes with 
blankets and teddy bears. The children would like to be able to snuggle down to watch the film 
in the intervention room. Mrs Nightingale will supervise the event.  
 
Hopefully, this will be a fun morning that the children will remember.  
 
Best wishes 
Mrs P Nightingale 
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I am happy for my child to watch 'Toy Story’, which is a PG rating 
 
 Yes 
 
 No   
 
My child has an allergy 
 
 Yes 
 
 No   
 
 
Please provide information regarding allergy: 
       
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Parent of: 
 
Class: 
   


